
 
Iowa is hosting the Regional Delegates Meeting (RDM)  in 2026 at the Holiday Inn and 
Suites in Davenport, Iowa over the March 13-15th weekend. The RDM is a gathering of 
Past and current Delegates that meet annually to assist incoming Delegates to prepare 
for the World Service Conference. The Iowa Area is one of 9 Areas in the North Central 
Region.  
 
All Iowa Past Delegates, and Panel 66 AWSC members will be eligible to attend the 
RDM since Iowa is the hosting Area. DRs and Coordinators will be responsible for 
covering their full expenses. Officers will be eligible for some reimbursement as outlined 
in the Iowa Area Budget. 
 
In order to prepare for this event, our August 10th AWSC meeting will be held at the 
Holiday Inn in Davenport. Attending an AWSC meeting is a wonderful way to experience 
service at the Area level. Anyone considering an AWSC (DR, Coordinator, Officer) role 
is welcome to attend the August AWSC. (The AWSC meeting is hybrid. Please let me 
know if you are planning to join us physically or virtually.) 
 
For those submitting a resume for the upcoming Panel 66 term, please keep the RDM in 
mind as you set your calendar for 2026.   
 
Katy P. Area Chairperson 


